
July 2020 Board Report 

E-Rate 2020-21/Wireless Upgrade  

Most of the new wireless has arrived. The initial configurations are completed and with new wireless 

equipment now installed in the admin, food service, SPED and bus garage buildings with the first few 

access points installed in Napi and BHS. Most locations will only take a couple of minutes to upgrade. 

When complete, we will have the latest start of the art WiFi6 standards based wireless system to handle 

our wireless needs for the next  

 

Middle School Construction 

Plans were in place for network cabling and equipment for the additional space. What we were surprised 

with is that all the old network cabling in the building will be pulled out and replaced. We had been 

under the assumption we would continue using existing cabling and only install in the new spaces. The 

demolition work of the old cabling was started July 20th after a walkthrough identifying the network 

cabling versus cabling for fire systems, PA systems, etc. It will be a few days for the demo work to be 

completed before the new wiring starts to be installed. 

 

Security Cameras -  

Software on the DVR’s has been updated with the summer break. There are some cameras that are in 

need of replacement and we are awaiting for the order to arrive so they can be installed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


